PUBLIC HEARING POSTPONEMENT NOTICE

TOWN OF CHEBEAGUE ISLAND 

PLANNING BOARD 

The Public Hearing to be held by the

the Chebeague Island Planning Board tonight

at the Island Community Hall

for the purposes of receiving public comment 

 regarding the request of Stuart J. Francke

to amend the Cart Acres Road Subdivision 

to allow for the installation of a septic system 

is postponed until December.

